From: Roldan-Otero. Lizette

To: Parks, Jazel

Cc: Johnson, Robert

Subject: FW: Comments on KY IMPEP Draft Report
Date: Thursday, April 02, 2020 12:18:34 PM

Below are the comments from KY.
Lisey

From: McKinley, Matthew W (CHS-PH) <MatthewW.McKinley@ky.gov
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2020 11:45 AM

To: Ford, Monica <Monica.Ford@nrc.gov>

Cc: Hensley, Jerry R (CHFS DPH DPHPS) <jerry.hensley@ky.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] Comments on KY IMPEP Draft Report

Hi Monica,

here are my comments on the KY IMPEP draft report:

3.1 b final paragraph

I wouldn’t describe staff not fully qualified as interim qualified. Before working
independently in any area or modality, they are completely qualified in that area. When we
describe staff as fully qualified, we mean that they are qualified in all areas.

4.2 b second paragraph

One of the reviewers has a PhD

Our new Commissioner's name is Dr. Steven Stack, and his address is the same as the previous

Commissioner.
I'll talk to you at the MRB.

Thanks.
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